
DOCKETED 
Docket Number: 18-IEPR-09 

Project Title: Decarbonizing Buildings 

TN #: 223845 

Document Title: Opposition of electrifying all buildings 

Description: N/A 

Filer: System 

Organization: Joe Cina/Glendora Chamber of Commerce 

Submitter Role: Public 

Submission Date: 6/19/2018 9:10:22 AM 

Docketed Date: 6/19/2018 

 



Comment Received From: Joe Cina 
Submitted On: 6/19/2018 

Docket Number: 18-IEPR-09 

Opposition of electrifying all buildings 

We are writing in opposition yet again to another unfunded mandate that will harm business and 
take away options for business owners to choose what energy services they wish to use. To only 

allow electric appliances and force replacement of natural gas appliances just does not make 
sense.  
 

Businesses in many cases choose natural gas because it is cheaper and more efficient, and we 
believe Californians should have the right to choose the energy and appliances they use in their 

businesses. Running a business on electricity alone would dramatically increase operating costs. 
Not only would energy bills increase, but businesses would also need to make substantial capital 
outlays for new equipment and the corresponding electric upgrades. When youâ€™re running a 

business on narrow margins, you simply canâ€™t afford to repeatedly swap out equipment. 
Requiring businesses to do soâ€”and saddling them with higher energy billsâ€”will undermine 

their viability, impacting jobs, revenue, and tax receipts. Businesses in California cannot afford 
another costly unfunded mandate.  
 

For these reasons we oppose this mandate and respectfully request it does not move forward.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
Joe Cina  

President/CEO  
Glendora Chamber of Commerce 




